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06/10/2020  12:15:312020/4104/P OBJ Jan Lough Dear planning team and neighbour

The proposed high brick wall is not in keeping with the conservation area of Redington Road. Other houses on 

the road have good security but have used metal railings rather than brick walls, which can look fortress-like. 

If a brick wall is essential, I would ask that the wall be lower - especially as the railings will add further height to 

2m.

Thank you.
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